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No-Zoom Day 
March 11th

 
Full  Day Inservice

March 14th
 
 

Help us plan the future!
BUILDING THE PROGRAM FOR 2022-2023

Greetings Parents,  Students,  and Staff !

We are actively planning for the next school
year and need your help!

In the near future all  parents and students will
receive a survey to help us plan for next year.  
 Please complete the survey when you receive it
to help guide us to a better program.

Key items on the survey will  include:
Are you planning on returning to Digital  next
year?
If  you are planning on returning,  would you
want to remain 100% remote or would you be
will ing to participate in half-days of in-person
instruction?
Are you interested or will ing in serving on our
planning team?



The year will
be over soon!

 
 
 

Students and
Parents received a
progress report on
Wednesday 3/09

 
Students who are
behind in one or

more subjects are
strongly

encouraged to
work on those
courses this

weekend.
 

The third quarter
ends on March
25th, and June

will be here before
you know it.

 
Get the work done
now so you don't

have to rush at the
end of the year!!!

Recognizing  and  Rewarding

Posit ive  Behaviors

Tracking  negative  behaviors

Parents who have signed into their  LiveSchool
accounts will  receive a "recap" report this Friday
that now shows both positive and negative
behaviors.    Tracking the "negative" behaviors
helps us understand what to focus on next.   Rest
assured,  tracking negative points does not
count against positive student behaviors or the
rewards program.

On Thursday,  March 10th,  we had our second
"rewards day."   The most popular rewards are the
early dismissal pass and the quiz pass.   Do you
want to know what else is  available?  View our
Rewards Catalog by clicking the l ink in the email
that sent you this newsletter !  

PBIS, LiveSchool, 
and Rewards

Calendar Updates
 

Friday, March 11, 2022
is a Staff Development Day
Students are to work independently
and the Zoom will be closed
Attendance will be taken based on
hours online/hours in course

Monday, March 14, 2022
is a Staff Development Day
Students are not required to be in
school but are encouraged to
continue catching up on work.


